
MEETING OF DÚN LAOGHAIRE-RATHDOWN COUNTY COUNCIL   
   

6 JULY 2020   
  

CHAIRPERSON’S REPORT FROM THE PLANNING AND CITIZEN ENGAGEMENT 

STRATEGIC POLICY COMMITTEE 
  

Held in the Council Chamber, County Hall, Dún Laoghaire, Co. Dublin  
on Wednesday, 11 March 2020 at 5.00 pm  

  
  

Report of Chairperson, Councillor Anne Colgan  
  

PRESENT  
  

Councillors:  
 
Colgan, Anne  
Grainger, Anna  

Kennedy, John  
Kivlehan, Tom  
McCarthy, Lettie  
   

Councillors:  
 
McNamara, Frank  
O'Connell, Maeve  

O'Leary, Jim  
Quinn, Dave   

    
Apologies were received from Councillor Hanafin, Mary and O'Connell, 
  

SECTORIAL REPRESENTATIVES PRESENT  

 
Dara Carroll, Matt Gallaher, Geraldine Graydon, Brid Meehan, Dan Mulcahy, Gerard 

O'Farrell and Micheál Walsh  

  
OFFICIALS PRESENT  

Mary Henchy (Director of Planning); Dave Irvine (Senior Planner), Louise McGauran 

(Senior Planner); Conor Peoples (A/Senior Executive Officer, Corporate Affairs), Patricia 
Howe (Staff Officer, Planning) and Darragh Gavin (Assistant Staff Officer, Planning) 

  
1. Confirmation of Minutes   

  
The minutes from the SPC March meeting 2019 were deferred for signing to the 
next SPC & Citizen Engagement Meeting.  

  
  

2. Chairperson of SPC  
  

Mary Henchy, Director of Planning, welcomed all the members to the newly formed 
Planning & Citizen Space SPC and introduced Councillor Anne Colgan as 
Chairperson.    
  

3. Information submitted by members for written reply   
None.  

  
4. Business submitted by the Director of Services   

  
a. County Development Plan Review Louise McGauran presented an 
overview of the County Development Plan Review.  The report was Noted.  

  



b. Review of Citizen Engagement – Conor Peoples, A/Senior 
Executive Officer, Corporate Affairs, gave a presentation on Citizen 
Engagement.  The report was Noted.  

  
  

c. Consideration of Work Programme; Cllr. Anne Colgan   
Mary Henchy advised the Members that the Work Programme would need 
to align with the Corporate Plan, and that the goals within the Plan 
would inform the Work Programme.  This was Noted.  

  
<  

5. Items for consideration for Future Work Programme  
Feedback from the groups was noted and will inform the future work 

programme </AI8>  
  

6. Business referred from the Council (if any)   
None.  

  
7. Business referred from the Corporate Policy Group (if any)   

None  
  

8. Any other Business (if any)   
Mary Henchy advised the group that an updated policy for Taking in Charge 
and work emanating from the New County Development Plan would be brought to 
future meeting.  
  

     9. Conclusion of Meeting  

         The meeting finished at 7.00 pm  

  
 


